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Municipalities have been important partners at every stage of the planning process, and 
will be essential to support implementation of our plan. We are committed to working 
closely with municipalities, the public, transportation agencies, Indigenous communities 
and organizations, industry, and businesses as we consider implementation of the 
individual elements of the vision.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, or require additional information, please do not 
hesitate to email GGHTransportationPlan@ontario.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Caroline Mulroney 
Minister of Transportation




